## Eastham Public Library Board of Trustees

## Minutes

December 7, 2015

The Board of Library Trustees held a meeting on Monday, December 7 at 10:30 AM at the Boston Design Center, 1 Design Center Road, Boston. Attending were Trustees Dave Payor, Mary Shaw, Sharon Krause; Aimee Eckman (Finance Committee), Debbie Abbott (Friends of the Library), Mimi Ace (ELBFI), Kaye Richardson (ELBFI) Matt Oudens and Joelle Szerdi from Oudens Ello, and from the Staff: Debra DeJonker-Berry, Library Director; Karen MacDonald Assistant Director, Fran McLoughlin, Children's Librarian.

The group reviewed samples of three types of furniture: meeting room chairs, chairs for the main adult reading room, and lounge chairs for the adult reading room. Those attending tried each chair and selected their top two choices, which were then ranked. The group was satisfied with the top choices for the meeting room and the adult reading room, but the group differed on the lounge chair, eventually agreeing that additional choices needed to be provided.

Oudens Ello will compile the information and follow up with the Trustees.

Respectfully submitted,

Sharon Krause (for Norma Marcellino)